Arndell Anglican College

Reminder for Year 8 Parents:
Re the Essential Secondary Science Assessment (ESSA)
From: Head of Science, Mr Bryan Allerton

You might remember receiving a letter in August regarding
the Essential Secondary Science Assessment (ESSA). If you
have overlooked this matter could you please return the
response slip to the Student Services office at the college at
your earliest possible convenience so that numbers for the
test can be finalized.




